
 

 

 
 

Department of Corrections 
 

DIVISION OF ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES 
 

802 3rd Street, Suite 224 
Douglas, Alaska 99824 

Main: 907.465.6014 
Email: Michael.lim@alaska.gov 

Issue Date: January 10, 2024 
 
ATTN: Vendors 
 
RE: Project Name:    FCC & LCCC Fence Detection System 

Project Number:    230006056-57 
Project Location: Fairbanks Correctional Center (FCC), Fairbanks, Alaska 

Lemon Creek Correctional Center (LCCC), Juneau, Alaska 
ITB Deadline: January 17, 2024 @ 2:00 p.m., Local Time 
 

Addendum # 2 (Two) 
 

The Department of Corrections is issuing this Addendum to the Invitation to Bid (ITB) for the above project: 
 

1. Delete questions / answers for questions #2 on addendum #1 and replace with:   
 
Section 00312: Bid Schedule Document – Page 1 of 2 and page 2 of 2. 
A. Basic Bid. Should this Basic bid include all of the Control equipment including analyzers for Additive 

Alternate #1 and Additive Alternate #2? 
B. Basic Bid. Should this Basic bid include all of electrical wiring (additional conductor pairs) that will be 

required for Additive Alternate #1 and Additive Alternate #2? 
C. Basic Bid. A double run of Detekion sensor cable is required to accommodate the height of the inner 

perimeter fence (if the Alternates are not accepted). If the answer to questions 3A and 3B is yes and the 
Alternates are Not accepted then does the AK DOC want the top run of the DeTekion sensor cable to 
be connected to the analyzers that may be used in the future for the Sensor Coil (i.e. to be independent 
of the bottom sensor cable run)? This will facilitate a Detekion sensor cable hybrid and in the future 
when funds are available the Sensor Coil can be connected to these analyzers and the excess Detekion 
sensor cable can be used for spares. 

D. Additive Alternates #1 & #2: These alternates refer to Section 1000, 1.10. Section 1000, 1.10 states that 
there are No Alternates. Please advise. 

 
Response:  

A:   No. 
B:  Yes.  
C:  No. 
D:  Please refer to Addendum #1, Item #2 response (ALTERNATES).  

 
This addendum is considered part of the Invitation to Bid (ITB) and is to be acknowledged on your quote form. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions at michael.lim@alaska.gov or 907-465-6014. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael Lim 
Procurement Specialist V 
 
 
cc: William Merchant, Facilities Manager II, DOC 
 Shawn Ratliff, Facilities Manager I, DOC 
 Jeffey Watson, FCC Maintenance Supervisor 
 Jacob Scanlon, LCCC Maintenance Supervisor 
  
 

End of Addendum 
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